STAFF REPORT

DATE: March 27, 2018

RE: 1012 Duval Street (permit application # T18-8929)

FROM: Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager

An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Mahogany tree.

A site inspection was done on March 21, 2018 and documented the

following:
Tree Species: Mahogany (Swietenia mahagoni)





















Diameter: 22.2”
Location: 40% (close to structure-impacts to structure and utility lines)

Species: 100% (on protected tree list)
Condition: 70% (fair to good-healthy tree, canopy not balanced due to

removal of branches nexst to structure)

Total Average Value = 70%
Value x Diameter = 15.5 replacement caliper inches

Additional information is needed documenting impacts of the tree roots to
the structure and sewer lines.



Karen DeMaria

From: Timothy Ryan 1007 EYW <1007simonton@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 8:10 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Subject: Re: tree removal permit application 1012 Duval

Hi Karen,

Ok. I will try to get some photos, but we have already repaired the cracks and painted, repaired the sewer line
because we are a guesthouse and we needed the rooms open right away. | am not sure if the repair bills were
itemized, but | will give you what we can.

The structure is mostly a cbs building and the roots are growing directly under the cement floor on the first
level.

| hope to get back to you with more information in the next few days.

Thanks

On Tue, Mar 27, 2018 at 3:11 PM, Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Tim:

| am reviewing the application to remove the mahogany tree along Julia Street at 1012 Duval Street. The application
states that the root system is causing damage to the structure and sewer lines. Do you have photos, repair receipts, etc
that | can place into the file to document the damage caused by the tree? This information is helpful for the
commissioners to make an informed decision regarding the potential removal of the tree. At this time | am not making
a recommendation regarding the tree until | receive additional information. Any additional information would need to
be submitted to me by April 4.

Sincerely,

Karen

Karen DeMaria

Urban Forestry Manager/Tree Commission

Certified Arborist



305-809-3768

Timothy Ryan



Application










